
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 21st November 

Hi Everyone,   

Thank you so much for your donations towards Children in Need last week. We raised a brilliant £902.68- 

thank you for your generosity.  

Book Fair    

As I wrote last week, we will be holding our annual book fair on Monday 25th and 

Tuesday 26th of November from 3pm-4pm in the Willows… please do pop in if you 

have a few minutes spare for a perusal of the lovely books I know we have coming.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Adverse Weather 
With the weather being absolutely freezing this week, I thought it a good time to 
remind everyone of our adverse weather procedures if we see snow over the coming 
weeks and months. We make every endeavour to remain open during adverse 
weather. However, it is important if the weather forecast predicts heavy snow, that all families regularly 
check their phones and our school website as, in the rare event that we have to close the school we will 
communicate this to you via text message and Class Dojo in the first instance and publish this on our 
website. It is never an easy decision to close our school but the health and safety of everyone must come 
first. We would of course inform you of any decisions at the earliest possible time in order for families to 
make any necessary arrangements. Obviously, we grit as quickly as we can during periods of ice and snow, 
gritting the main entrance and exit routes first.  
 
 
 
Friends of Crossflatts 
 
Friends of Crossflatts would like to invite all our families and friends to our next event. Following Christmas Sparkle 

on Friday 13th December, we will be hosting Jingle Mingle! This will be in place of our annual Winter Fair which we 

hope will return in 2025.  

Come join us at The Willows and the KS1 playground where we will be serving refreshments and we have 

entertainment from the fantastic brass band, Phoenix Four to get us all in the festive spirit. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Attendance:      

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here are the week before the holiday’s figures:  Whole School: 97.1% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 98.0% 97.5% 97.4% 95.6% 97.3% 96.3% 97.9% 

 

 

Our Christmas trees are being delivered next week!!! Where is this term going?! 

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett    

Headteacher   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 


